
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 37 Courtlands Avenue, Kew.   TW9 4ES                            Headteacher:  Darren Norman 

 Telephone: 020 8487 8437                                                  Email: info@kewriverside.richmond.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,      

 

Juniper Hall 2017     Final Reminder for 20th – 22nd September 2015 

 

Excitement is building for our residential trip to Juniper Hall! Nell, Josh and I will be attending the 

trip and we are all ready for action! Please read the following information to help ensure that 

your child is well prepared for the trip. 

 

On Wednesday 20th September we will be leaving school at 11.00am. Children can come into 

school at the usual time or by 10.30am at the latest.   

 

As the weather is unpredictable at present, we should prepare for wet weather whilst we are 

away.  Please ensure that your child has warm clothing and a waterproof coat.  Children will 

also need closed sturdy footwear - trainers /walking boots would be best. Please supply spare 

footwear and lots of socks as there are no drying facilities. Please refer to the kit list for further 

guidance on clothing.  For pond-dipping, waterproofs and wellies can be borrowed from Juniper 

Hall or children can bring their own. Children do not need to wear school uniform to school on 

the day of the trip.  

 

We will be having a picnic lunch upon arrival so please can you provide your child with a 

packed lunch. Please pack their lunch in disposable bag. If your child has school meals they will 

be provided with a packed lunch.  The children also need a small rucksack. 

 

If your child requires any medication, please ensure they have sufficient supplies, it is in date and 

it is in a labelled container with quantity guidance.  Please hand this to Lisa upon arrival at 

school on the Wednesday 20th Septemeber. 

 

As mentioned in the previous letter, there is a shop and we have agreed that children can bring 

up to £5.00 in their own labelled wallet. 

 

If you would like to write your child a letter for them to read during the trip, please do so. We will 

store it safely for you and hand them out on Thursday. Please hand letters and money to Lisa on 

Wednesday 20th September. 

 

Children should leave mobile phones or any electronic devices/games at home. A good 

reading book would be perfect for any quiet time or before bed. Children can bring an item 

that reminds them of home if they wish. In the past children hav packed small teddies, photos 

and games. 

 

Please do not pack any stationery. The company will provide everything the children will need. 

 

On Friday 22nd September, we will arrive back at school at approximately 3.00pm. We will be in 

regular contact with Lisa to give an up-to-date arrival time during the journey home. As the 

children will have luggage, please could you ensure that your child is met by an adult to travel 

home rather than walking home alone. 

 

If you have any queries, please do come and see Lisa or myself.  

 

Warm regards, 

Laura Martin 
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